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ARMED ROBBERY 
ATTEMPT TO IDENTIFY 

 
 
The Greenbelt Police Department is seeking help from the public in identifying the above pictured subjects in 
connection with the Armed Robbery which occurred on March 30, 2014 at 8:29 P.M. at the CVS Pharmacy, 
5910 Greenbelt Road.  The suspect entered the store, walked the aisles, selected a few items, then proceeded 
to the counter and paid for the items.  While at the counter, the suspect produced a handgun and announced 
a robbery.  When the cashier hesitated in giving the suspect money, the suspect threatened to shoot the 
cashier. After obtaining money, the suspect fled the area on foot towards Berwyn Heights. Anyone with 
information is asked to contact Detective Holden at 240-542-2134, or by email at mholden@greenbeltmd.gov. 
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